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Generation of series in Weekly options on Swedish shares   
 

As previously communicated, NASDAQ OMX Derivatives Markets will introduce weekly options on 

Swedish shares on May 26th, 2014.  

 

On Wednesday 21st, new series in Weekly options on Swedish shares will be available in Genium INET, 

but not tradable until Monday 26th. The series will be included in the Market Notice “New Strikes Stock 

Products” that will be sent out after business on May 20th. 

 

For more information, see previous Exchange Notice: 

https://newsclient.omxgroup.com/cdsPublic/viewDisclosure.action?disclosureId=607593&lang=en 

 

 

For further information concerning this exchange notice please contact your NASDAQ OMX account 

manager, or Tomas Körberg, tomas.korberg@nasdaqomx.com or telephone +46 8 405 6883 or Håkan 

Walden, hakan.walden@nasdaqomx.com or telephone +46 8 405 7170. 
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